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10S ANGELES PSYCHOAMALYTIC SOCIETY

BUSINESS IMEETING
Time: Thursday, May 26, 1960, 7:30 p.m.

Place: 344 MNorth Bedford Drive, Beverly Hills

Minutes of the Meeting '

The meeting was called to order by Dr. Lawrence J. Friedman, President, at 7:30 p.m.
There were thirty-five members present.

1.

2.

The minutes of the meeting of April 21, 1960, were accepted as distributed.

Membership Committee:

(a) Dr. Edwin F. Pricc was elected to Active Membership.

(b) Dr. Futterman, Chairman of the Membership Committee, announced that
Dr. Gottfried Bloch had been elected to Accredited Membership by mail ballot.
Dr. Bloch was introduced to the Society.

Dr. Rangell, Executive Councillor, summarized the meetings of the Membership held at
the Annual Meeting in Atlantic City. The nominees for various offices of the APA

were read and will be distributed. The matter of accreditation was discussed much
further, and the issue is being sent out for a mail ballot to the membership. In-
cluded in this ballot will be the resolutions of btoth the Board on Professional Stan-
dards and the Executive Council voicing their disapproval of accreditation at this
time. The material gathered by the Central Fact Gathering Committee will be made
available for appropriate research workers, but it was voted not to proceed with publi-
cation of the data because of the many difficulties whica were involved. A new com-
mittee was set up to study the matter of tax deductibility for training and supervising
analyses. Thirty-eizht new members were elected to the APA, including Dr. Hilda
Rollman-Branch from our Society. There were five Life Fellows who received Life Certi-
ficates. These were the highlights. Other data is on record.

Dr. Dorn reported that replies had been received in regard to the charter nlane to
Europe in 1961. There are, at the present time, seventy-six either "would definitely

go" or "very interested." Information regarding this plan will be sent out when it is
available.

Dr. Frances Cottington, recently elected tc Guest Membership, was introduced to the
membership and was welcomed.

MNew Business:

(a) Dr. Friedman announced the slate of nominees and reminded the membership that
additional names could be presented at the next meeting according to the By-laws.
Dr. Greenson took issue at the method of selecting the slate in that the Nom-

inating Committee did not poll enough members. Dr. Tausend answered by indicating
that requests had been madc and were considered.

The meeting was adjourned at 8 p.m.

Samuel Futterman, M. D.
for Jack A. Vatz, 1. D., Secretary
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